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                          Scholarship to study at the College of Europe - Webinar 

 

 

Please be informed that, within the framework of Cyprus’ government cooperation with the 

College of Europe, an online presentation, tailored to Cypriot students, will take place on the 5th 

of December at 11:30 BE time / 12:30 CY time. 

 

The presentation by the College of Europe is addressed to any person interested to study in the 

College.  

 

The College of Europe is a higher education institution founded in 1949. Since 1992, it operates 

in two university campuses, the Bruges Campus in Belgium and the Natolin Campus in Poland. 

It offers a wide choice of postgraduate programmes in European Union affairs, providing 

postgraduate students with the necessary skills to live and work in the EU and, generally in a 

European and international environment. 

 

The Cypriot Government offers one full scholarship to a Cypriot student, while the College 

also offers a number of other scholarships to Cypriot students. 

 

If you are interested to attend the online presentation, please register through the following link. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/HNVeny2YK0 

  

https://forms.office.com/e/HNVeny2YK0

